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VALLEY FORGE ELEMENTARY SCHOOL

PROPOSED PLAN

SECONDARY DRIVEWAY WITH MIDDLE
TURNING LANE IN WALKER ROAD

This option was removed due to the limited 
feasibility of constructing the large right of way 
area needed to be able to add a middle lane 
into Walker Road.  Many challenges would need 
to be overcome in order to create this option; 
dedication of school property to the Township, 
removal of large trees, right of way would need 
to extend into private property, proximity to the 
Walker Road/Anthony Wayne Drive intersection 
not conducive to the transition space required.  
There would be extensive approvals and cost 
implications to this option.  The middle lane 
would only be able to stack a minimal number 
of cars.  This option does not solve the ongoing 
issue of stacked cars hindering the residents on 
Walker Road from turning into and backing out 
of their driveways.




